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Boneo Water Recycling Plant 
Project update 

We are very happy to report that our operations team has successfully managed the increased 
demands on the plant during the busy summer peak period. Additionally, our team achieved the 
following: 

 stormwater infrastructure throughout the site has been completed.  
 odour control equipment installed.  
 Installation of the cladding of the digester tank (north). 

 

 

Anerobic digester with cladding  
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After hours works 

Some early and late working hours will be required to undertake electrical works. Only low levels of 
noise are expected. 

 Wednesday 24 February - work will start at 4:30am. 
 Thursday 25 February - work will start at 4:30am. 
 Monday 1 March to Friday 5 March - work will take place between 7am to 9pm. 

 

Need to get in touch? 

We’re here to help, so here’s how to reach our project team: 

Contact: Robyn Brown 
Phone:  0438 674 790 
Email:  Robyn.brown@jhg.com.au   
 
To subscribe/unsubscribe to the mailing list for monthly updates on the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
please email robyn.brown@jhg.com.au. 

Community updates are available on South East Water’s website at the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
project page. 

 


